
Dr. Cyril Wecht, pathology 	 8/20/94 
S. Francis Central aspital 
1200 Centre Ave., 
Pittsburgh, PA 15219 

Dear k yril, 

Thanks for your kind words in your 8/17. 

And for your efforts to tell people about Case 9.4.12. 

It seems to be doing well despite no ads or promotions and my mail on it is really 

fine. With as yet no letup in it. 

On the changes Posner made in his paperback, I have a friend who thinks he can get 

i
a story placed on it if he ha details. I've written several people and asked them to 

send anything they spot to Verry Agel, 2 Petter Cooper Road, NYC, NY 10010 and to 
C, 

jay it is at my suggestion. 

All Posner can do is eliminate the relatively minor errors he made, many as they are. 

He cannot change the basic and intended dishonesty of his book. I rAgret so much 

that most of that 1  wrote was axed, I suppose to make a smaller book that could be sold 

forliess because it is on his prosecution case that I really took him apart. 

Pub date is next month but the paperback was on sale in NYC last week. When he 
11 

phoned me about something else Roger Feinman told me he had merely skimmed a copy. He 

did say that the reports that he had heard and I also had, that Posner was\ding an 

attack, mostly on me and with Livingstone's help, at the end, is not so. Roger says he 

has an intro to that daition with a few cracks, like I am "vindictive." 

As os day before yesterday no copies had reached Frederick. I think that two of the 

stobits I asked will call mV when they have it. One is going to display it and mine with 

a notice telling prospective purchasers to decide which it true and honest. 

Thanks and best wishes, 

/ I  

liarold Weisberg 
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FORENSIC PATHOLOGY 

LEGAL MEDICINE August 17, 1994 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Harold: 

Thank you for your gracious comments concerning my remarks about the 0. J. 
Simpson case on national TV programs. Coming from someone with your known candor 
and experience, such remarks are very meaningful. 

I hope some of the people I have referred to you do follow through in obtaining 
your book and contacting you regarding Posner. I wonder if he and his publisher will 
have done anything to effectuate changes in the paperback version of his book that is to 
be published next month. We shall soon see. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

Cy H. Wecht, M.D., J.D. 

CHW/mb 


